
Village Pathway Committee 
Meeting Minutes 

11/20/08 
 
Members Present: 
Ginny Lovett  
Pam Coburn 
Ann Brienza 
Dave Sias 
Liz Lapham 
Carol Gerken 
 
Staff Present: 
Angela LaBrecque 
 
Ginny opened the meeting at 3:38.  Two letters were up for review and editing. 

1. From the Village Pathway Committee to the Town Managers and Selectmen 
regarding Swasey Park.  Discussion was held regarding signage and placement. 
A map was consulted to specify placement.  The draft was edited and Ginny will 
re-write the corrected draft and email it to Pathway Committee members. 
(it was noted that Ginny, Pam and Carol re-marked two trails in Swasey Park 
with “bright paint”). 

2. From the Village Pathway Committee to the Meredith Select Board on the  
2008 Committee Progress Update.  Discussion was held and editing took place 
Angela will make the corrections and will forward it to Ginny. 

 
Other business: 
The minutes from the last meeting were approved. 
 
Pam distributed a copy of the logo created by Mario Suarez for the Pathway Committee. 
Discussion was held. Everyone approved the logo. Pam will ask Mario to submit it to 
Ginny who will show it to the Selectmen for approval. 
 
Dave reported that he investigated access of Waukewan Highlands from Cataldo Road. 
He felt that residents would not walk to this spot from town.  It is a possibility that they 
would bike to it.  It was suggested that this be explored in the future. 
 
Ginny stated that there is need for a conceptual plan for the Committee, and election of 
officers.  It was mutually decided that Liz and Ginny will meet will meet before our next 
Committee Meeting to organize a conceptual plan for the Pathway Committee. 
 
The next meeting date is scheduled for 12/18/08 at 3:30 
 
Adjourned at 4:40 pm 
Minutes prepared by Ann Brienza 11/20/08 


